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“But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, 
patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 

gentleness and self-control.” 
~Galatians 5:22-23 
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Issue #8 

Please note date 
change – OCT 30th 

October 2024 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

30 1 
ORANGE SHIRT 

DAY 
4-8 Sports Club 

3:15-4:00PM 

2 

HOT LUNCH 
K-8 Choir Club 

3:15-3:30PM 

3 4 

7 

Week of Prayer 

8 

4-8 Sports Club 
3:15-4:00PM 

9 

K-8 Choir Club 
3:15-3:30PM 

10 

4-8 Board Game 
Club 

3:15-4:00PM 

11 

14 

NO SCHOOL 

15 

4-8 Sports Club 
3:15-4:00PM 

16 

HOT LUNCH 

 K-8 Choir Club 
3:15-3:30PM 

17 

4-8 Board Game
Club 

3:15-4:00PM 

18 

21 

Gr 4-5 Seniors 
Sing 

22 23 

K-8 Choir Club 
3:15-3:30PM 

24 
Parent Teacher 

Interviews 
1pm Dismissal 

25 

28 29 30 
SCHOOL SWIM 

CX K-8 Choir Club 
3:15-3:30PM 

31 
HOT LUNCH 

Crochet Club 

1 

Please check out 
the new details of the clubs that will 
be starting soon on the last page of 

Avanews! 

Please note that Hot Lunch is now moving 
to Thursdays, as it 
works best for our 
crew help!  Thanks 
in advance for 
your patience. 
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Sibling Fun 

  Domino Fun 

Chilly day treasures 
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 The deer get to the field before the students for soccer
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One 
class 

makes 
the 

barricade, 
another 

class 
removes 

it!  ������
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 Check this out! 

We are super excited to be offering 
these two new after school clubs! 

The Little Chef Program is for Gr 2-3. 
You will need to sign up by emailing 

Mrs. Cottreau to register for the Program! 

Crochet Club is back!  Popular in the 
past at AACA, we are introducing it 

to our new school family.  It will run 
each Thursday in the library (in place 

of Board Game Club) from 3:15-3:45. 
Please note the end at 3:45pm to 
coincide with the city bus pick-up 

time.  No signing up in advance 
necessary, just come! 

Sports Club will no longer be running 
at this time.  We will take a break 

and learn some new skills. 
Thanks! 




